
 

 

12th of July, 2021 

Open Letter to the FSG Executive Committee 

 

Dear FSG Executive Committee, 

We write this letter as a group of teams that are participating the 2021 Formula Student 

Germany Competition following the Formula Student East Competition, which takes place 7th 

until 11th of August 2021. Since the Static Events of FSG are scheduled to take place on 12th 

and 13th of August, we face the logistical problem of participating in the Static Events. We will 

depart from Hungary early on 12th of August. Many of our team members are still required at the 

FS East site on the last day, so we have no possibility to depart earlier. We therefore face the 

lack of time for preparation and a stable internet connection on our way home in order to 

participate in the Statics. 

We hereby kindly request the FSG Operative Team to either reschedule the Static Events to 

take place one day later or ask whether there is the possibility to schedule the teams 

participating in FS East to 13th of August. This way we are able to arrive at our universities and 

prepare ourselves for the Static Events.   

We look forward to this year’s Formula Student Germany Competition and hope for your 
understanding of the issue we face.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
1. Raceyard E Formula Student Team Kiel  

2. Deefholt Dynamics e.V.  

3. KA-RaceIng e.V. 

4. Ecurie Aix Formula Student Team RWTH Aachen e.V.  

5. DHBW Stuttgart Engineering e.V. 

6. Rennteam Uni Stuttgart e.V. 

7. e-gnition Hamburg e.V.  


